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November 7, 2017

Saiber Immigration Counsel Michael Wildes weighs in on the Diversity Visa Lottery Program 
following the most recent terror attack in New York City committed by 29-year-old Sayfullo 
Habibullaevich Saipov, who had immigrated to the United States from Uzbekistan in 2010 under
this program.  Mr. Wildes comments can be heard by following this link: 
https://youtu.be/YaGRoHW0wm0.

Florham Park • Newark • New York • Philadelphia
www.saiber.com

https://youtu.be/YaGRoHW0wm0

	Saiber Immigration Counsel Comments on the Diversity Visa Lottery Program

